

March 1, 2011

Ms. Carol Collier
Executive Director
Delaware River Basin Commission
PO Box 7360
25 State Police Drive
Trenton, NJ 08628-0360

Dear Ms. Collier:

It is our understanding that the Delaware River Basin Commission (DRBC) is considering extending the comment period on proposed natural gas development regulations.

We have been contacted by numerous residents who are eager to see this process advance. We believe the lengthy written comment period and extensive public hearing schedule have provided sufficient time to allow citizens to offer their opinions both pro and con. The DRBC must commence with a thorough review and analysis of the testimony submitted, and work to develop fair and reasonable final form regulations.

Thank you for your consideration. If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Sandra J. Major

State Representative

111th Legislative District

Sincerely,

Mike Peifer

State Representative

139<sup>th</sup> Legislative District

Lisa Baker State Senator

20<sup>th</sup> Senatorial District

ioa Baker